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Subject: Thank You to Mayor and Council Members for your support in 2024

﻿Dear Mayor Murray and Members of Council,

On behalf of Pine River Watershed Network Board of Directors and our supporters and sponsors, I would like to
thank you for supporting our efforts to continue to preserve, protect and restore the Pine River Watershed and the
urban environment in Huron-Kinloss.

Your support since PRWIN was founded as a non-profit organization has enabled us to maintain a visible presence
on Main Street in Ripley.  Your support and assistance over the years has been very helpful and I hope we can
continue to improve and care for our natural environment in Huron-Kinloss together.

Thank you again for your support.

David Grant
Chair
Pine River Watershed Network
Sent from my iPad
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